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FALL SEMESTER

MONDAY, OCTOBER 5 . . . 
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 6 . . 
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 7 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 8 .
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 9 ____
MONDAY, OCTOBER 12 . .

CHAPEL SCHEDULE

........................  MISSIONS

............ DALE CARPENTER

.   PRESIDENT DAVIS
 LEROY JOHNSON
..................GREG WINGARD
READING DAY, NO SCHOOL

Our Volleyball Team has returned home at last! Come out and support this awesome team. They will 
be playing in the Northwest Pavilion on Tuesday. October 6. 1992 at 7:00 p.m. against Shoreline 
Community College and on Friday, October 9. 1992 at 7:00 p.m. against Multnomah School of the 
Bible.

Attention all men and women students, on and off-campus! Come one, come all to the AWS/AMS joint 
meeting with Steye & Barb Ziemke. This is the second part of the relationship series. Be in Perks 
Lounge at 9:00 p.m. for a fun time. Any questions call Kari Brodln ext. 28700.

Please inform all your correspondents of your correct address. The U.S. Post Office informs us that 
mail may not reach you unless correctly addressed. Your mail should be addressed as follows:

Your Name
Your campus Box # (write # only)
Northwest College
P.O. Box 97085
Kirkland. WA 98083-0579

Please note: your address must have all 5 lines in the above order for delivery to be guaranteed.

NO INTRAMURAL FOOTBALL GAMES THIS WEEKEND - REST YOUR WEARY BODIES!

ARE YOU SEEKING OFF CAMPUS EMPLOYMENT??

If you have not already done so this fall, fill out the Job Search Information Form (available at the 
Reception Center in the Administration Building, and at the Job Search bulletin board and office), and 
hand it in. You will receive notification in your mail box of any job opportunities in the area of your 
request. All jobs are also posted on the Job Search Bulletin Board. Let Job Search help you!

Would you like to know more about the Muslim world? The religion, the people, their culture, and how 
to pray and share your faith here in the United States and abroad. Come to Juuma prayer which will 
meet each Friday at 1:30 p.m. below the chapel in Room 7. For further information call Gil Champion 
at Ext. 76012.



The next CLEP test will be given Tuesday, October 20, 1992, at 1:30 p.m. You must pay for the test at 
the cashier window and bring the receipt to the Registrar’s Office to sign-up for the test by Friday, 
October 16, 1992.

COMING TO A RADIO NEAR YOU KNCR. STAY TUNED FOR FURTHER DETAILS !!

Attention: To all those involved with visitation to the Kirkland Convalescent Center on Sundays. In 
order to better serve the residents and make visitation time more convenient for students, we will be 
meeting at Perks Lounge at 2:20 p.m., leaving at 2:30 p.m and arriving back at approximately 4:00 
p.m. Any questions? Contact Gil at Ext. 7601 or Desir’ee at Ext. 4305.

Attention: Jr. Class Members! We are planning a trip to Mount Rainier this month. Let us
know which day is best for you. Please fill out and return the questionnaire by this Friday. If you did 
not get a questionnaire in your mailbox, pick one up at the receptionist’s desk.

Health Center 
Adjacent to Crowder Lobby 
Open: Monday - Thursday 

11:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Flu Vaccine is now available during office hours for $3.00

Verse of the Week: "Praise the Lord, all you nations; extol him, all you peoples. For great is his love 
toward us, and the faithfulness of the Lord endures forever. Praise the Lord. Psalm 117.

©------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
WOMEN’S BASKETBALL MEETING: There will be a meeting for all women interested in playing on the 
basketball team this year. The meeting will take place on Tuesday, October 6, 1992 at 3:30 p.m. in 
the women’s lockerroom. Important information will be discussed, so please be there if you are 
interested in playing !!!

Just a reminder - this is YOUR student bulletin. If you have any information pertaining to the student 
body please let us and everybody know. I need your information by Wednesday to make the bulletin 
for the following week. Forms can be picked up in the Dean of Students Office or by the receptionist 
desk of the Administration Building. Bring on that important information to Kim in the Dean of 
Students Office!


